CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS
City of Public Works Committee Agenda Communication

Washington

Meeting Date: 06-08-2020
Prepared By: Kevin Schone-Public Works Director
Agenda Item: Bid Results- Cambridge Estates Drainage

Explanation: On Wednesday June 3, 2020 bids were opened for the Cambridge Estates Drainage
Project. Seven contractors bid on this project with prices ranging from $24,024.00 on the low side to
$65,340.00 on the high side. Miller and Son Construction of Mackinaw is the apparent low bidder for

this project.
Fiscal Impact: $24,024.00 of the $40,000 budgeted for this project in account #218-00-800-5000.

Recommendation/
Committee Discussion Summary: Staff recommends award to Miller and Son Construction in the

amount of $24,024.50. Mauer Stutz has a history with this contractor and does not see any reason not
to award.

Action Requested: Move to the City Council Agenda of June 15, 2020 meeting for approval.



